
Staff Council Meeting   
 On July 5

th the June 14th meeting minutes were emailed to all Staff Council representatives by David 
Arriola.  When asked if there were any changes that needed to be made, no changes were requested. A 
motion to approve June minutes was made by Natalie Payne and seconded by Kim Johnson. All member 
were in favor and none opposed. Minutes approved. 

 
 

III. Treasurers Report – Rhonda Reddoch 
 Rhonda Reddoch Submitted the following balances: 
 E-Board: $479.00 
 Friends of Staff Council: $2,170.47 

Professional Development: $277.28 
Staff Development: -$68.84 





 End of Year Report: Melissa Fadler –  
 Melissa is currently working on compiling all the information, events completed, and general results 

of Staff Council from the last academic year. Once she has completed the report, it will be emailed to 
each member for review before being sent to Dr. Hoyt.  

 
 



 
X. Adjournment 

David Cumming motioned to adjourn the meeting and Megan Foley seconded. 
 
 Meeting was adjourned. 
 
  
 
Minutes submitted by: David Arriola 

 


